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Potential  New OHV Park in Yolo County,  

Comments & Input Wanted!  
 
 

(Woodland, California) - The County of Yolo Parks Division is seeking input from the community 
regarding an Off-Highway Vehicle (OHV) park. This is precipitated by growing demand for OHV 
riding opportunities and the County Board of Supervisor’s unanimous direction on November 17, 
2015 to find an alternative area for OHV use outside of Cache Creek.  In response the Yolo 
County Parks Division is developing an application for a planning grant to help fund this effort. If 
awarded this summer, the process should take roughly 18 months for proper analysis and 
outreach, with a final product of identifying two to three feasible sites for a future park.  
 
Comments for this 2017 OHV Planning Grant may be registered at the State of California’s 

OHMVR website, by 5PM Monday, April 3rd, at: www.ohv.parks.ca.gov 

 
The Parks Division will also hold a public meeting that includes a discussion of this Off Highway 
Vehicle planning grant Monday, April 10th, 2017 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at the County 
Administration Building’s Atrium Training Room, located at 625 Court Street in Woodland, 
California. Please contact Parks Division Planner, Jamieson Scott for any additional questions or 
comments!  
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